
 

 

                                                             

Gender Questioning Policy: 
 

 
 
 

This policy has been suspended whilst schools await guidance from the DFE. The consultation for this 

process closed in March 2024. 

This is the guidance that Congleton High School will follow until further notice by the DFE 

Gender Questioning Children - non-statutory guidance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Policy Lead: Mrs Darling 
Last Review Date: April 2021 

Next review date: December 2025 

Approval needed by: Local Governing Board 

https://consult.education.gov.uk/equalities-political-impartiality-anti-bullying-team/gender-questioning-children-proposed-guidance/supporting_documents/Gender%20Questioning%20Children%20%20nonstatutory%20guidance.pdf

